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Ilop's Register of Shipping,

(FeAlM. ) 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

1%3th January, 1925.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 8th
instant, regarding ths ateamer *"BAUTA", and have placed
myself in communication by cable with the Society's
Surveyor at Bergen with a view to his ascertaining from
thz Owner his intentions as resards the retention of the

vassel's classification with this Society.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secratary.

Mr,P.T.Brown,

PLYMOUTH.




